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Friday 2nd May 2025 
Dear Parents, family and friends,  
 
Sports Day Arrangements – Tuesday 3rd June (Reserve date Tuesday 10th June) 
I am pleased to be able to write to you with detailed arrangements of our upcoming Sports Day, which will take 
place on the Harnham Junior School field. I do hope you’ll be able to join us for this fantastic event. 
 
On the day: 

• Please send your child in to school in their PE kit.  

• Please ensure that your child has a named sun hat, named water bottle and comes to school with sun 
cream applied.  

• Please bring a picnic blanket or chair for you to sit on.  

• We would like parents to sit on the nearest side of the track – we will make this obvious when you arrive.  

• Please do not disagree with the sticker distributors. Their decision on 1st, 2nd and 3rd place is final.  

• Please do not stand at the end of the track – you will be asked to move as this is an obstruction to the 
children.  

• Please clear the site and take any rubbish home with you after the event.  

• There will be a parents’ race, so please bring your trainers and not too much competitive spirit!!  

Times of races  

• Year R - The children’s races will take place between 9.15 and 10.15am.  

• Year 1 - The children’s races will take place between 10.30 and 11.30am.  

• Year 2 - The children’s races will take place between 1.30 and 2.30pm.  

 
We would like all parents to arrive in the big playground 10 minutes before their year group’s races are due to 
start. Staff will then walk you up as one big group across up onto the field. We would then ask that you remain 
on the field for the duration of the race time to be walked back down as one big group at the end.  Also, the use 
of toilets will be restricted to ensure your own safety throughout the day. 
 
We hope that the information contained in this letter provides a clear outline to the day and that you and your 
child/ren have a great time.  We would like to thank Harnham Junior School for the use of their school field.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there,  
 
Elliott Brownsey  
PE Subject Leader 
 

 

 

 


